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To whom it may concern,
 
We, NIFA, wish to comment on your recent letter regarding the Hornsea Project. We state this
will put a heavier burden on our fishing due to most of it taking place in our static fishing area.
This will incur extra costs for us.
 
YOURS SINCERELY DAVE CHAMBERS  ch NORFPLK IND.FISHERMANS ASS.




